
 
 

BLOSSOMFIELD JUNIOR TENNIS FINALS 
 

 
 
Great day at the Bloss on Sunday 8th July 2024 to our youngsters who played in our 
Junior Finals Day.  The standard of tennis was incredible, you should all feel proud of 
yourselves.  
 
Anyone interested in playing themselves.  We provide training at all levels.  Please feel 
free to email the club and one of our coaches will contact you. 

 


